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JIM BRKAERT

gan for president
campaigns. His ef-

fort as a Deputy Di-

rector of the Nevada
Reagan for President
campaign was a

significant contribu-
tion in helping create
the landslide of 1980."

"Chic Hecht has
one qualification none
of the other Republi-
can candidates have,
he has been elected
to public office, in

fact, Chic Hecht is
the only Republican
elected to the State Se-

nate from Clark County
in 25 years'. He's
proven that he can
attract votes from.
Democrats and In-

dependents, an essen-
tial ingredient for
winning Statewide
Election."

"No other Re-

publican candidate
has the proven vote
getting

'
ability of

Chic Hecht.

tio'n system through
Clark and Washoe
Counties, which he
believes could be
self - supporting.

Bekaert earned a
bachelor's degree in
education from UNLV
where he served in
the university senate.

After his gradua-
tion in 1977, he moved
to Battle Mountain
where he taught spe-
cial education, math,
careers and history.

During his three
years at Battle Moun-

tain, he was instru-
mental in organizing
the high school
wrestling team and
was in charge of the
local radio station
run by students.

He returned to
Las Vegas in 1980
where he worked at
Juvenile Court Ser-
vices as well as var-
ious Strip hotels.

CHIC HECHT

Following is the
text of a statement
issued at a press
conference in Las
Vegas by Lyn Nof-zig- er,

former Chief
Political Advisor to
President Reagan.

"I'm here today
in support of Chic
Hecht because he's
the best chance the
Republican Party has
of gaining another
U.S. Senate seat from
Nevada.'

"I worked with
Chic Hecht in the
1976 and "the 1980 Rea- -

jim Bekaert has
announced he will
challenge incumbent
Janson Stewart in the
Democratic primary
for the District 14

Assembly seat.
Bekaert, 30, has

lived in Nevada since
1964 and graduated
from Basic High
School and .UNLV.

For the past two
years, Bekaert has
been a substitute
teacher with the
Clark County School
District and also
worked as a food-serv- er

at Sam's
Town.

Bekaert, 3700 East
Stewart Ave., Space 30,
would like to see a

program of rent
justification on all
properties where each
rent hike would have
to be approved by a
board.

He also said there
needs to be a limit
on the number of in-

creases in utility
prices each year.

He also feels
that plea bargaining
should be restricted
to first offenders.

The state's motor-
cycle helmet law
should be repealed,
according to Bekaert,
who believes seat
belts in cars could
be the next area
of mandatory regu-
lation.

He also supports
a public transporta- -
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back to Hollywood and
television where
Korie produced the
Johnny Ray, Diana
Dore and Pat Henry
Special entitled
"From Hollywood." It
was aired February
22, 1968, and is still
in syndication.

To produce a
movie called "The
Fearless Five," an
all black western
with a cast of many
of the top black stars
in the industry is a
dream Korie has had
for a number of

years and still
clings to. "It was
just too early at that
time for that particu-
lar type of show,"
he explains. "But the

package is ready and
someday perhaps."

At present, spear-
heading a plaza on
Fremont Street (from
5th street to the
Union Plaza) green
on Fremont - not
money but trees to rid
of the asphalt jungle
which now exists,
won unanimously with
the Beautification
Committee and now is
before the City Com-

mission for approval.
Korie is an ho-

norary member of the
International Union of
Police Associations --

AFL - CIO.
Korie produced cri-

minal justice shows
for Murry Westgate
of Channel 5.

Korie lives in the
West Charleston area
and has a beautiful
home with his four
beautiful dogs (Great
Dane, Ddbberman, and
two little playmates,
Baby and Shanan). They
think they are human
beings and Korie thinks
they are too.

Harry K. Korie, first
Hearing Master in

! Clark County Justice
"

Court, has announced
j his candidacy for the
T office of County
V Recorder.
i'j Long time manager
'f of Stan's Men Shop,
i!r Korie was appointed

Hearing Master in
T. 1979.

1 Korie also is the
i', first white American' to be appointed as an

, Indian Police Officer
j

in Arizona, Califor- -
,;. nia and Nevada (Mo- -

jave Tribes).
.. f. Korie initiated

Night Court for the
t Justice Court System

in Las Vegas to

prevent a . backlog of
small claim and traf-
fic cases, so that
the citizens will
not lose time on their
jobs.

Korie is a mem- -,
; ber of the National

i Judges Association
of Non - Attorney Ju- -t

dicial Officers in
V good standing.

Korie was hono-:- ;,

rably discharged from
i the United States
t Armed Forces, Spe- -
f,. cial Services Divi- -
t sion and produced

major army shows
r

4, in Camp Wheeler,
i Georgia. Also Spe- -

" cial Services Divi- -
sion in the Philipines
under General Mc-j- ;,'

Arthur's command.
Prior to coming

to Las Vegas, Korie
worked for Gulf

' - American Land Cor- -
' '

poration, setting up
the world's largest
discount travel agency
called "Travel Guild
of America," to bring
people inro Cape
Coral, Florida, for

r,
'

land sale in Florida,
j; He was chief
;;, Coordinator for the
ij, "Miss International
jj, Beauty Pageant" in
,;,

'

Denver, Colorado and
i.t Miami, Florida,
f Then came the move
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good, sound education
as one of our top
priorities," said
Kirschner, "the qua-

lity of our educa-
tional programs must
not be undermined."

Kirschner
:

added,
"the School Board
must make a greater
effort to involve pa-

rents and teachers
in the decisions that
effect our children.

Kirschner, now in
his second term as
chairman of the Coun-

seling and Educational
Psychology' and Foun-

dations Department at
UNLV's College of

Education, has taught
in public schools in
Ohio and has been
a professor of Educa-
tion at the University
of Toledo and UNLV
for a total of 17

years. He is a full

Professor of Educa-

tion, assuming teach-

ing as well as
res-

ponsibilities.
Chairman of the

Westchester Town
Advisory Board for
more than eight years
and presently a

member of the Clark
County Comprehen-
sive Planning Com-

mittee, Kirschner,
48, is also serving
as the Southern Ne-

vada task force
president of Working
to Eliminate Child
Abuse and Neglect (WE
CAN) and as a trus-
tee of the Clark County
Library District.

Kirschner resides
in Las Vegas with his
wife, Marilyn, and
their two sons, Chris
and Fred, Jr.

DR. KIRSCHNER

Dr. Fred Kirschner,
candidate for Clark
County School Board
District G, is an
advocate of "stressi-
ng fundamental skills
to prepare our child-
ren for the future."

"In these times
of tight budgets and
growing enrollments,
it is important to keep
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